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The Oregon legislature should not repeal mail in voting. I have voted mail-in in every 

election since 1981 and I will continue to do so. As a senior citizen and handicapped 

person going to the polls on election day would be extremely hard for me and it is my 

right to Vote so I should be able to vote via mail- in voting. 

 

Please do not repeal mail in voting! 


